
2016-2017 Year-End Committee Report 

Committee:   Secure Faculty Survey 

Chair: Martin Block 

# of Meetings:  4 meetings and several telephone conversations 

 

Completed Business and/or Accomplishments 
The Secure Faculty Survey Committee met several times during the last academic year.  The 
committee worked primarily on the preparation of the final report of the last survey which has been 
previously distributed to the Senate (April 2017).   
 

Unfinished/Continuing Business  

The committee has discussed plans for a new survey in 2018 and will continue discussions beginning 
in the fall. 

New Business for Next Year 

 

 


